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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Monday, March 2, 2020 10:53 AM
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul); Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)
Cc: Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul)
Subject: 882 Public Hearing on 03/11/2020

Good morning. 
 
I spoke to Ms. Shirley Alexander from 882 Hague and updated her about the recommendation to reduce the Q3 
Assessment to $60.27. She indicated that she would like to contest it and I informed her that she could attend the Public 
Hearing on 03/11/2020. Do you want me to attend the hearing if she ends up going? Either way is fine with me. I just 
wanted to check in case you wanted to have a backup. 
 
Thank you! 
 

Clare Pillsbury 
Management Assistant I 
Saint Paul Public Works 
800 City Hall Annex, 25 West 4th Street
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8862 
F: 651-266-6222 
Clare.Pillsbury@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
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